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WELCOME BACK!
We hope you have adjusted (at least

somewhat) to the school routine. 

Now that we are in the first full week

of school, we wanted to give you an

outline of all the events happening

in September and October.

 

 

NEW STAFF & STUDENTS

You may have noticed many new

faces at school - both students and

staff!  We'd like to extend a warm

welcome to all!

 

Our new staff members are:

 

Kindergarten Aides

Mrs. Kristina Coschignano & 

Mrs. Patricia Santiago

 

Grade 1 Aide

Mrs. Christina Gilroy

 

Grade 2 Aide

Ms. Sarah Galante

 

Grade 5 & Upper Hall Math

Mrs. Allison Schneggenburger

 

 

 

 

 

PSA OPEN MEETING
Tuesday, Sept 17 at 7 PM

 

Join us for our fall PSA meeting.

Discover all the great ways that you

can volunteer at SDSC! Learn about all

our upcoming events and meet the

members of our board. 

MAGAZINE DRIVE
Begins Friday, Sept 13th! -  The

magazine drive is the only fundraiser

that is sent home with our children.

Info packet will be sent home with

your child this week.

 

There is something for everyone,

either digitally or in print.  Great gifts

are also available. Your participation is

greatly appreciated. 



UPCOMING EVENTS

EF Community Day & Parade

Saturday, Sept 21 @ 2 PM
Earn a NUT award for marching. Must

wear SDSC shirt. Line up at 1PM

 

Top Tasts of the Town

Tuesday, Sept 24, 6:30-8:30
Tickets are $40 on sale now at the school

or on the event website:

www.bidpal.net/toptastes19

 

Walk-A-Thon

Thursday, Oct 10 or Oct 24
In school event, all students will walk

with their class. Fundraiser forms will be

sent home in backpacks. 

 

Trunk or Treat 

Friday, Oct 18 @ 5:30 PM
Up to grade 4. Younger siblings welcome.

Car volunteers needed. Contact

Alexandra at adsullivan729@mac.com

 

Harvest Dance

Friday, Oct 18 @ 7 PM
Grades 5-8 

 

Dolls Tea Party 

Saturday, Oct 26 @ 11 AM
Details coming soon
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HELP WANTED!!
PSA Treasurer Needed

 

At the end of this school year, our

beloved treasure, Judy, will be leaving us.

We need a volunteer who likes working

with numbers to take over her role. Her

replacement can work alongside her this

year to learn the ropes. 

 

Doll's Tea Party Chairperson

 

The current chair, Libby, will be stepping

down after this year.  The incoming

volunteer help Libby leading up to this

year's event on October 26. Someone

with a girl in the lower hall would be

ideal to carry this role for a couple years. 

 

EASY WAYS TO 
EARN $ FOR SDSC 

Box Tops - Now in an easy to use app. 

 Download in app store

 

Amazon - When you shop, go into the

SDSC app, click on the Amazon icon and

purchase. We earn a % of sales.

 

Grocery Rewards - Shoprite, Hannaford

and Stop&Shop all offer rewards. See

store website for details.  

 

 


